
 
DTI Notice:  230315-02 
 
Topic: Career Intermission Program (CIP)  
 
Applicable to: Total Force  
 
BLUF: The Career Intermission Program (CIP) will move from the myPers platform to myFSS 
on 22 March 2023.   
 
CIP is a Total Force program that allows Airmen and Guardians the opportunity for a one-time, 
temporary transition from active duty to the Individual Ready Reserve (IRR) to meet personal or 
professional needs outside the service while providing a mechanism for a seamless return to 
active duty. CIP will be moving from the myPers platform to myFSS on 22 March 2023. 
Applications for CY23 Cycle A will be accepted from 1 April 2023 to 12 May 2023. Information 
about additional application cycles, eligibility criteria, and application procedures may be found 
on myFSS on 22 March 2023. 
  

For more information about this program, members can reach out to Ms. Diana Pena, 

AFPC/DP3DA at DSN: 665-3568, Comm: (210) 565-3568 or email: diana.pena.3@us.af.mil.  

As we continue to implement digital transformation initiatives, additional information will be 

provided to the field. 
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